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Peter Dawe

From: Peter Dawe [pdawe@nl.cancer.ca]

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2005 11 :58 AM

To: 'robert.williams@easternhealth.ca'; 'george.tilley@easternhealth.ca'

Subject: Priority for Retesting of Breast Cancer Patients

Good Day Bob and George,

I understand Bob is not available this week so I am including George in the message. George, you may want to
put me on to someone else which is fine. I spoke to a person this morning who is concerned about her retesting
and when it will be done. She was told the resting is being done in alphabetical order and is worried that it hasn't
been prioritized. She is also concerned with a general lack of information from the front line staff at the cancer
clinic.

She will be talking to the media on this to let you know. Can you tell me if there is any priority procedure in place
for the retesting? I have left a message for George to phone me on this also. (cel is 727-6737) Peter

Peter Dawe, Executive Director
Canadian Cancer Society, Nfld. & Labrador Division
P.O. Box 8921, Crosbie Bldg., 1 Crosbie Pl.,
St. John's, NF A1B 3R9
phone (709)753-6520, fax (709)753-9314
e-mail: pdawe@nl.cancer.cawebsite:WW.N.cancer.ca
Questions about cancer? Call the Canadian Cancer Society's Cancer Information Service 1- 888- 939-3333
Together Strong
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